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Top 10 Receptionists   

January-August 2017 

1) Edna Fleming 

2) Deborah Mullins 

3) Ashley Adams 

4) Jacqueline Blair 

5) Helen Evans 

6) Denise Caudill 

7) Angel Elmore 

8) Carolyn Abner 

9) Christy Sturgill 

10) Libby Blair 

 

 

 

COUNTRY DOCTOR OF THE YEAR 2017 -DR. VAN BREEDING 
Contributed by:  Staff Care Editor 

Early in 2017, Staff Care leaders              
announced the latest rural physician to join a 
distinguished list of hard-working, history-
making rural  physicians, as Dr. Van    
Breeding of Letcher County, Kentucky was 
named as the latest Country Doctor of the 
Year.   

As Director of Clinical Affairs at Mountain 
Comprehensive Health Corporation 

(MCHC) in Whitesburg, Kentucky, Dr. Breeding provides tireless 
care to Letcher, Harlan and Perry Counties. But he isn't just a pillar of 
his local community, but also a nationally renowned medical expert: 
Thanks to his role in increasing colon cancer screening from 18     
percent to 60 percent in his community, he was asked by the Centers 
for Disease Control to blog on colon cancer screening, and is          
frequently consulted on issues of national importance. 

And that level of expertise has been on display, as Dr. Breeding's 
Country Doctor of the Year award has coincided with a flurry of    
media coverage, in which he often speaks out about legislative      
proposals to overhaul the Affordable Care Act (ACA). From NPR 
to USA Today, from Modern Healthcare to HealthLeaders Media, 
there has been a wide variety of media coverage dedicated to Dr. 

Breeding, our 2017 Country Doctor of 
the Year. 

DR. VAN BREEDING, STAFF 
CARE'S 2017 COUNTRY  DOCTOR 
OF THE YEAR, TALKS ABOUT 
COMMUNITY HEALTHCARE 

Fittingly, the first media source to 
break the news of the 2017 Country 
Doctor Award was Dr. Breeding's own 

local newspaper, WYMT Mountain News, the CBS affiliate     
serving Eastern Kentucky. ñI was really surprised, shocked and really 
proud to be named that,ò he told WYMT. ñBecause you know, I feel 
like I work in the country and Iôve always been a country person." 

His humility and dedication also shown through in the WYMT article. 
ñWhen I get up in the morning I love coming to work, I love seeing 
patients,ò he said. ñI love helping them feel better and feel better 
about themselves and help them work through their medical         
problems.ò > Read the WYMT article here. 

https://www.staffcare.com/2017-country-doctor-of-the-year-keeps-light-shining-in-eastern-kentucky-coal-country/?utm_source=blog&utm_campaign=staffcareinsider&utm_medium=website
https://www.staffcare.com/2017-country-doctor-of-the-year-keeps-light-shining-in-eastern-kentucky-coal-country/?utm_source=blog&utm_campaign=staffcareinsider&utm_medium=website
http://www.wymt.com/content/news/Letcher-County-doctor-wins-Country-Doctor-of-the-Year-Award-411148525.html
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Did you know that MCHC offers Behavioral Health services? We have expanded to three behavioral health 

providers who are available to assist medical providers with patients who are struggling with traditional   

mental health issues such as anxiety or depression, patients who need assistance with health-related           

behavioral change like sleep hygiene or emotional eating, or patients who are experiencing major life     

stressors like becoming disabled or grieving the loss of a loved one. Our behavioral health providers can   

assist with recommendations regarding psychotropic medication management, provide ongoing counseling, 

and/or assist with referrals if a patient requires a more intensive level of care.   

Our providers include Behavioral Health Coordinator, Sonji Adams, who is a Licensed Professional Clinical 

Counselor (LPCC) and Licensed Clinical Drug and Alcohol Counselor (LCADC), specializing in             

psychological trauma/Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder, anxiety, depression, substance abuse, and co-occurring 

mental health and substance abuse disorders. Sonji sees patients at the Whitesburg clinic. Sydney Cox is a 

Licensed Clinical Social Worker (LCSW) and Temporary Certified Drug and Alcohol Counselor (TCADC), 

specializing in depression, anxiety, trauma, and substance abuse. Sydney sees patients at the Whitesburg and 

Leatherwood Clinics. Brittany Hunsaker is a Licensed Clinical Social Worker (LCSW), who specializes in 

trauma, anxiety, depression, and child and adolescent mental health. Brittany sees patients at the Whitesburg, 

Isom, Harlan, and Cumberland clinics.   If you have a patient who would benefit from behavioral health     

services and they are in a clinic, we will likely be able to provide an on-site consult in the patientôs room. To 

arrange for a consult, call us at extensions 2394 or 2267 to check availability. If the patient requires an      

appointment at a later date please call extensions 2298 or 2299 to make an appointment with any of our     

providers. 

Osteopathic Manipulative Treatment (OMT) -Dr. Jonathan Hatton, DO   

Contributed by:  Chris Bates, MPA and Rebecca Amburgey 

What is osteopathic manipulative treatment or OMT?  Who may benefit from 

OMT?  OMT involves the use  of the hands to diagnose, treat, and prevent ill-

ness or injury.  Doctors of osteopathy such as Dr. Hatton are trained in OMT. 

Dr. Hatton regularly incorporates OMT into his treatment plans for his patients 

for optimal outcomes.  Eastern Kentucky is fortunate to have Dr. Hatton and 

two local schools that produce many doctors of osteopathy each year: The Uni-

versity of Pikeville-Kentucky College of Osteopathic Medicine and Lincoln 

Memorial University-Debusk College of Osteopathic Medicine in Harrogate, 

TN. 

OMT can help people of all ages and from all backgrounds.  OMT is often used 

to ease pain, promote healing and increase mobility overall.  OMT is most often 

used to treat muscle pain.  But it can also help patients with other health     

problems such as asthma, sinus disroders, carpal tunnel syndrome, migraines, 

and menstrual pain.   

When appropriate, OMT can complement, and even replace, drugs or surgery.  

OMT is an important dimension to standard medical care. 

http://www.osteopathic.org/osteopathic-health/treatment/Pages/default.aspx 

Behavioral Health 

Contributed by:  Sonji Adams, Sydney Cox, Brittany Hunsaker 

Dr. Jonathan Hatton, DO 

http://www.osteopathic.org/osteopathic-health/treatment/Pages/default.aspx
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Employee Appreciation Day 2017 

Contributed by:  Chris Bates, MPA 

MCHC is pleased to welcome Dr. Megan Fuller, DO to our family of 

healthcare providers.  Dr. Fuller specializes her medical practice in pediatrics.  

She is now accepting new patients at the Whitesburg Medical/Dental Clinic 

located at 226 Medical Plaza Lane, Whitesburg, Kentucky, 41858.  Dr. Fuller 

is a native of Pikeville, Kentucky, a graduate of University of Pikeville, Pike-

ville College School of Osteopathic Medicine, and completed her residency 

in Pediatrics at the University of Kentucky in Lexington, Kentucky.  If you or 

a family member would like to schedule an appointment for your child with 

Dr. Fuller, please call 606-633-4871. 

 

MCHC held our annual Employee Appreciation Day on Friday, June 9, 2017.  This yearôs T-shirt design 

winner was Tammy Thorpe from the Owsley County Medical Clinic with ñQuality Healthcare for Eastern 

Kentucky-MCHC CARESò.  289 employees and 165 guests for a total of 454 people attended the event.  

There was a water slide, bounce house, and face painting for the children.  Kona Ice was on-site with icees 

for everyone. Shrinerôs did the grilling.  30 prizes totaling over $3,000 were given away.  Brenda Day was 

recognized for 40 years of service-the first MCHC employee to achieve this milestone!  Many others were 

recognized for 25 years of service or more.  Semi-annual bonuses were distributed to all employees totaling 

over $220,000!  Fun and fellowship was had by all.  We look forward to the event again next year! 

MCHC Welcomes New Pediatrician 

Contributed by:  Chris Bates, MPA and Rebecca Amburgey 

Dr. Megan Fuller, DO 
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Pineville Medical Clinic 
Contributed by:  Teresa Barnett, Office Manager 

 

Pineville Medical Clinic would like to welcome Kristie Hensley to our medical 
staff.  Kristie will be working full-time as our medical assistant.  Kristie        
recently worked at the Harlan Medical Clinic and now will join our staff in 
Pineville.  

Pineville Medical Clinic continues to make positive changes.  We now provide 
in-house labs.  We are also seeing an increase in the number of patients coming 
into the clinic.  The biggest change at the clinic is that we have a full time    
physician on staff, Dr. Elizabeth Lucas.  Dr. Lucas is a former resident of Bell 
County and graduate of Bell County High School and she is looking forward to 
returning to her hometown.  Dr. Lucas is a welcome addition to our clinic.  We 
are very hopeful that our clinic will continue to succeed and grow. 

I would like to take this time to say ñthank youò to the nurses at the Harlan 
Medical Center.  For months, they have come to our clinic to help out. 

On a final note, the city of Pineville hosted  their annual event, ñThe Mountain 
Laurel Festivalò, May 25 thru May 27.  MCHC staff along with Dr. Lucas set 
up at this event.  Many people expressed interest in the services being provided 
by our clinic. 

 

Harlan Medical Clinic 

Contributed by:  Merita Doan, Clinic Administrator 

Harlan Medical Clinicôs Health Fair was held May 5th from 10:00am to 2:00 

pm. Turned out to be a great success! We hosted 23 vendors and a large crowd 

of visitors. We passed out information about all vendors, gave samples, and 

took blood pressures. We also had Alpha 1 testing available through finger 

sticks along with glucose testing.  

MCHC, Harlan wanted to recognize three new employees, one including our 

new provider FNP Savanna Wynn, LPN Myshawnna Card, and CMA Katie 

Ellison. Welcome aboard ladies! 

Optometry will soon be celebrating their one year anniversary, as of June 15th. 

Dr. Barker and staff plan to follow-up with patient recall list to schedule yearly 

exams. We specialize in diabetic eye exams, treatment for glaucoma, abrasions, 

macular degeneration, plaquenil therapy, school exams and much more. 

Our clinic has had a busy season testing positive with flu type A, B and strep. 

We are approaching that time of year for school exams, sports physicals, and 

sixth grade vaccinations. 

We have lots of new changes and news coming up with Benefind; Patricia Noe 

our assistor will soon be informing us.  

Not to forget Saturday Extended Hours Clinic which has started off great this 
spring and summer. 

Dr. Elizabeth Lucas, D.O. 


